
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "Christina Kennedy"
Cc: Mark Tussing; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO0289 Work Plan Approval, Oil/Water Separator.
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 1:05:00 PM

Chris,
 
Please submit this report as an addendum to the Soil Vapor Evaluation Report to the ACDEH ftp site
and geotracker using the designations indicated below according to the following schedule:
 
•             April 28, 2017– Addendum to the Soil Vapor Evaluation Report

File to be named: RO0289 ADEND_R_yyyy-mm-dd
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (510) 567-6791 or send me an electronic mail message
at kit.soo@acgov.org.  Online case files are available for review at the following website:  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm.
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
Direct - 510-567-6791
kit.soo@acgov.org
 
 

From: Christina Kennedy [mailto:ckennedy@geologist.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 12:27 PM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: Mark Tussing <Mark.Tussing@o-i.com>
Subject: RO0289 Work Plan Approval, Oil/Water Separator.
 
Good afternoon Kit.
Thank you for your review of the work plan to collect soil samples in the vicinity of
the oil/water separator at the Owens-Brockway Glass facility at 3600 Alameda Avenue
in Oakland. When the work plan was written we thought that it would be possible to
install the borings, collect the data, and include the results in the Soil Vapor Investigation
report due on March 31, 2017. Given that its already March 16, it is now nearly impossible
obtain the drilling permit, schedule the driller and complete the work in time to include
the report as an appendix.  We have two options that you may want to consider.
 
1) Complete the work and submit the report as a stand alone document at a later date
in April (suggest April 28).
 
or;
 
2) Extend the due date for the Soil Vapor report to April 28 and include the soil investigation
in that document as originally planned.
 
We are prepared to follow either option. Please advise us which option Alameda County
would prefer?
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Regards,
 
Chris Kennedy
CKG Environmental, Inc.


